
From: Bill Kafkis  
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 9:54 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: November 25, 2021 9:00 a.m. Electronic Meeting - Item F.2 Updated Draft Regional Official Plan 
Reflecting October 21, 2021 Council Growth Management Direction 
 

I am opposed to York Region wiping out all of our Provincially Identified Agricultural Lands 
(whitebelt) for development.  Data shows that we don’t need any of it to meet our growth 
targets of +250k people/jobs by 2051.  
 
 
I'm also concerned about over-development and the pressure it will put on our infrastructure, 
causing more traffic and more pollution.   
 
Regards, 

Bill 
 


